
HERITAGE COMMITTEE MINUTES 
October 22, 2004 

Library 
Athens State University 

 
 

Members attending were Jerry Bradford, Jo Huffman, Sara Love, Debbie Miller, Molly 
Pepper, and Sandra Stockton. 
 
Sara Love, Committee Chairperson, called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. 
 
The minutes stood approved. 
 
Sara Love asked the committee for suggestions on improving the “Walk Across Campus” 
brochure.  Betty Marks did not have time to rearrange the order of the pages for the last 
printing, but should be able to do so this time.  Some suggestions that were mentioned 
were to update pictures (both exterior and interior shots), change or delete almost 
identical pictures, and add a list of the historic trees on campus.  It was mentioned that 
the map of the campus would probably have to be enlarged in the new booklet.  It was 
agreed that the same brochure that is presently used for campus tours should also be used 
in conjunction with the Athens-Limestone County driving tour. 
 
The committee agreed to meet again in two weeks on November 5, 2004, at 10:00 a.m.  
At this time, designated committee members will have proofed the present brochure and 
all members who have photographs or would like to make some photographs of the 
campus will bring these photos to the meeting so that the committee can choose some 
new pictures for the brochure. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:45 a.m.  
 
 
 


